From: Torres, Cesia ctorres@SBCSD.ORG

Subject: PRA Correspondence Attn: Stephen Duvernay (dated: 8/12/16)

Date: August 12, 2016 at 2:17 PM
To: steve@benbrooklawgroup.com

## August 12, 2016

The CalGuns Foundation Attn: Brandon Combs c/o Stephen Duvernay

Via E-mail Only: steve@benbrooklawgroup.com

Re: Public Records Act request CalGuns Foundation Reference No. 2016-CCW-1 and 2016-CCW-2

Dear Mr. Duvernay:

The San Bernardino County Sheriff¹s Department (³Department²) is in receipt of CalGuns Foundation¹s Public Records Act requests dated July 27, 2016 and August 2, 2016. The requests seek various records associated with the Department¹s policies and practices relating to Concealed Carry Weapons (³CCW²) permits.

Please be advised that it is the intention of the Department to comply with your request, unless, during the course of the search of Department records, the Department discovers records that exempt from disclosure under Government Code section 6254(f) or subject to any other privilege. Additionally, we are requesting an extension of fourteen (14) days, as allowed under Government Code section 6253(c). We will contact you again on or about August 26, 2016 and provide you with an updated status of your request.

Sincerely,

Cesia Torres County Counsel Paralegal to Sheriff¹s Department